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Our Next Presbytery Meeting
Our next presbytery meeting will be held on October 6th & 7th at the First
Korean Presbyterian Church in Anchorage.  The call to the meeting will be
heading your way soon, along with the registration form.  

*** CHURCHES:  It's time to select an Elder Commissioner for the
meeting!  Please forward that information to the presbytery office as
soon as possible. ***

Course Offerings

The University of Dubuque Theological Seminary is pleased to announce that
we will be offering eight online courses in our CLP/CRE (Christian Leadership
Program for Commissioned Ruling Elders) lay ministry program.  We would
appreciate it if you would pass on this information within your
presbytery/church and advertise it in your newsletter or other publication. 
 
The fall term runs from September 5 to December 16, 2017, and tuition
remains at $390.00 per course.
 
OUR TRADITIONAL EIGHT FALL CLASS OFFERINGS ARE AS FOLLOWS AND
REGISTRATION REMAINS OPEN.

         Introduction to Old Testament - Dr. Mercedes Garcia  
         Bachmann
         Introduction to New Testament - Dr. Jordan Ryan
         Christian Education - Dr. Susan Forshey
         Pastoral Care - Dr. Beth McCaw
         Introduction to Preaching - Dr. Lyle Vander Broek
         Presbyterian Polity - Dr. Richard Shaffer
         Reformed Theology -  Dr. David Congdon
         Reformed Worship & Sacraments - Dr. Richard Shaffer

 
As always, current students can register by going online and paying via
PayPal at http://udonline.dbq.edu/mod/page/view.php?id=301859or by

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001oeukeCIYX5inEL_7oTefNfglKClV8wLJm44Oa_X1DVvCWnI6Ce55CYUNJ3Bwmy1fjye4DqbDS4O3u7FwRbcn79aLcTfzYYsQII7YKYpEpPzdJP4w8VwXqY-7ehP2yzraFIi6H1uWMAP08b_TWYiAKIFd5VlbDba6&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001oeukeCIYX5inEL_7oTefNfglKClV8wLJm44Oa_X1DVvCWnI6Ce55CdF-Mk7hboThQiNxlbMhOob4niTHQbEGVMnens01RrycwLM1BAFD3RRvQKB7ASaBi3SOsbrJfXAWRvHJa1ja1F5hRcBRKYdfZNy4L23SjL0sxjOXYldupLuaXHP34oUzxdAI7E5eEuFO&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001oeukeCIYX5inEL_7oTefNfglKClV8wLJm44Oa_X1DVvCWnI6Ce55Cd_3suV7wnYgIV11dpipCqepIBICUjr4H7Zr73wLbndmL7uG_d_tEExmDCC4XQZhnV0tNgwFLnAjf7nviJDAMCcSjjcto9voYr52c0Mf9-ZKPhTjn9Rnjkw=&c=&ch=


contacting me (CGibbons@dbq.edu or 563-589-3630 / 1-888-207-8218), to
pay by credit card or check.  We would also ask you to pass this email on and
encourage anyone you may know with gifts for ministry to consider exploring
their call through our Christian Leadership Program.  Know that we have
sincerely appreciated past referrals.

 Mark Your  Ca l endar s   

September 25-
27, 2017

     Stewardship Kaleidoscope
St. Pete Beach, Florida
Trade Winds Island Grand Resort
To register and for more information, please visit:
www.stewardshipkaleidoscope.org

October 6-7,
2017

     Our Next Presbytery Meeting
Location: First Korean Presbyterian Church, Anchorage
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